
Resumption of Coin Cart Services

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:
 
     The Coin Carts will resume service with effect from April 18 (Monday),
and will visit the following locations between April 18 and 24:
 

Yuen Long District
Lay-by opposite to Yuen Long
Leisure and Cultural Building
(Service suspended on April 20
(Wednesday))

Tuen Mun District
Siu Fai House, Siu Hong Court,
Tuen Mun*
(Service suspended on April 20
(Wednesday))
 

(*denotes the Leisure and Cultural Services Department's mobile library
service location) 
 
     The service schedules of the two Coin Carts for the period between
April 18 and May 22 have also been posted on the HKMA website
(coincollection.hkma.gov.hk). The visiting schedules from May 23 onwards will
soon be published on the HKMA website.
 
     The operator will continue to deploy additional staff to enhance
cleaning and sanitising of the coin carts. The public are requested to follow
the staff's guidance when using the coin cart services, including maintaining
appropriate social distancing.

http://www.government-world.com/resumption-of-coin-cart-services-3/
https://www.hkma.gov.hk/eng/key-functions/money/hong-kong-currency/coin-collection-programme/

